September 19, 2017

Kevin Shea 1505A Kelly Blvd Carrollton, TX 75006

Dear Kevin Shea,

Thank you for partnering with us on North Texas Giving Day. We are extremely grateful for your support and belief in our mission to work with and empower West Dallas kids to be the future leaders in their communities and beyond.

With your generous support we raised over \$230,000, including donations given directly and the matching funds.

I know there are many worthy causes that were seeking your support last week. We do not take it lightly that you choose to give to Mercy Street. We work hard every day to spark Christ-honoring, mutually transforming relationships with the future leaders of West Dallas and beyond.

Thanks to your support as we continue to grow and expand.

Sincerely,

Trey Hill

Founder/CEO Mercy Street